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SUPPORT FOR MOORFIELD FAMILIES 

 

A reminder that our FAMILY HELP CO-ORDINATOR, 

James Butterworth, will be holding a drop in session on 

Thursday 21st November from 9am-12pm and our new 

SCHOOL NURSE, Sarah Ball, will be holding a drop in     

session on Monday 9th December from 9am-12pm. Both 

can provide support and guidance as well as signposting 

to outside agencies that can provide further help. If you 

would like to make an appointment please contact the 

school office or if you would like some more information 

please speak to our Inclusion Lead, Mr Swire.  

 

8th - 14th November 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 2C   KS2: 5M           

House of the Week: Buffalo                                          

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Jake T KS2: Lucas N 

11th - 15th November  

KP Poppy C  REC Grayson W / Alfie B                           

1H Jacob D   1E Reeva A  2C Florence B  2GS Elijah S              

3J Harrison M  3H Luca H   4G Ava H   4C Ellis G           

5M Ayesha P  5SH Penelope C 6R -   6H -  

Pen License  

 

 

11th - 15th November 

Rec 94%, Year 1 96%, Year 2 92%, Year 3 94%, 

Year 4 96%, Year 5 97%, Year 6 99%                  

Star Bonds 

Cian O’S 

Moorfield Tables  

Ismail S 

Headteacher Award 

R/KS1  

KS2  

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 



YEAR 5 VIKING DAY AND  

YEAR 3 STONE AGE DAY 

Marvellous History were in school this 

week working with Year 5 on Monday 

and Year 3 on Tuesday. This was a great 

opportunity to learn about history 

through handling artefacts and taking 

part in role play. It’s experiences like 

this that help the knowledge ’stick’ as 

well as being a lot of fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

    



YEAR 6 CRUCIAL CREW 

Our Year 6 children are off to Crucial Crew on Monday. Crucial Crewe 

is a multi-agency safety event designed to provide children with life 

skills that will enable them to keep themselves and others safe. The 

Emergency Services and local agencies will deliver a diverse range of 

scenarios, to raise each child’s awareness of threats and dangers in 

an interactive way. We attend this every year and the event is paid for 

by our PTA. It is an excellent event that supports and prepares the 

children for their future.  

 

CHRISTMAS BOOK FAIR 

The book fair arrives at the end of next week and will be open on 

Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th November after school in the KS2 

hall. A great opportunity to get some bargains books for Christmas.  

 

AND FINALLY…PTA 

We have a Break the Rules Day coming up on Thursday 28th           

November. Money raised will go towards Attention Autism Resources. 

Information will be coming your way early next week.  

 

….and watch this space, the PTA have plans for a car boot sale on the 

school carpark in the very near future! 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

 

Dates for your diary…... 



Inspiring Creative Learners for Exciting Futures 

www.moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 



 




